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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Further to your letter of the 27th February, your ref EN020002, I write on behalf of Edmund
John Nott to confirm that voluntary agreement has been reached and as such Mr Nott
wishes to withdraw his Relevant Representation as it relates to his land rights.
 
Yours faithfully, Belinda
 
Belinda Littler MRICS FAAV
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